
TENNESSEE REGULATORY AUTHORITY 

August 9, 2016 

Vance L. Broemel, Senior Counsel 
Office of Attorney General 
P.O. Box 20207 
Nashville, TN 37202-0207 

502 Deaderick Street, 4'h Floor 
Nashville, Tennessee 37243 

RE: Docket No. 16-00022 - Petition of Tennessee-American Water Company for the 
Reconciliation of the 2016 Capital Riders 

Dear Mr. Bromel: 

To assist the Authority in its evaluation of the above-captioned matter, please provide a response 
to the following: 

1. Did Tennessee-American Water's response to your informal data requests of July 5, 2016 
and July 7, 2016 alleviate your concerns regarding accumulated depreciation, 
accumulated deferred tax and depreciation expense? If not, please explain CPAD's 
concerns and provide with specificity the quantitative impact of those concerns. 

It is requested that all responses be provided no later than 4:00 p.m., August 15, 2016. In 
accordance with TRA rules submit either (1) an original and thirteen written copies of your 
response or (2) an original and four written copies and an electronic version. Should you have 
any questions or need clarification regarding any requested item, please contact me at ( 615) 770-
6884. Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter. 

tni1f ~ 
David Foster, Chief 
Utilities Division 

cc: Linda Bridwell, Manager of Rates and Regulation - Tennessee and Kentucky 
Melvin J. Malone, Esq. 
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